
 

 

 Wednesday 15 February 2017 

World Book Day 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

         I am writing to inform you about World Book Day, which we will 

celebrate in school on 02 Thursday March 2017. During the day we will be celebrating our 

love of books and promoting our passion for reading.  

 

As part of our World Book Day activities, we would like to invite the children to come to school 

dressed as one of their favourite characters from a book. For character inspiration please visit 

http://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up where you will find an easy guide and videos for 

amazing character ideas. 

 

I hope that you will support us in this curriculum event. If you have any further questions, 

please contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Sunter 

Literacy Subject Leader 

 

 



 

 

 

 


